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Dear Noxon Road Community,

We enjoyed the most beautiful Moving Up Ceremony yesterday with our outstanding 5th graders and
their wonderful families. To view the ceremony, the song performance video and to access pictures of the
event, please click on the links below. Thank you to Dr. Ellen McDonnell & Mr. Joe Pascarelli for recording
the event and thank you to Mrs. Rousseau for taking, editing and uploading all of these beautiful pictures
for our students to cherish for years to come! Thank you Ms. Wemple for the amazing video performance
of the class song!

Moving Up Ceremony 2021 Photos

Performance of YOU GOTTA BE by 5th
Grade

Video-Moving Up Ceremony 2021

“Whether this was your first year at
Noxon or whether you began in

Kindergarten here, I hope the words of our pledge guide you into Middle
School and beyond….reminding you of the HERO you are today and always!”

https://photos.app.goo.gl/BtRBg3FrbGgXfSqRA
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19KM5-of9rAs40iJDId8nbjMXJVNJWafn/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19KM5-of9rAs40iJDId8nbjMXJVNJWafn/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RI50GVg6c6s


Notes and Reminders:

Upcoming Class Picnics: Wear gym shoes or other shoes suitable for running and playing. Bring a water
bottle, labeled clearly with their name.  Please apply sunscreen prior to coming to school.

Spirit Club Parents,  Our performance will be outside of the gym on Tuesday, June 15 at 3:45pm.  The
rain date will be Thursday, June 17 at 3:45pm. For the performance, we would like the girls to wear
NOXON SPIRIT WEAR or a dark GREEN shirt and black shorts.

YEARBOOKS: Yearbooks will be distributed to those who ordered one on June 18th. Remote families that
ordered a book may come and pick it up throughout the day on June 18th.

Arlington’s Summer Kids is back! We have brought interactive, engaging, nurturing, educating, and fun

classes to the Arlington community for over 1,600 students.  Every year we add new intriguing classes

as well as some of our favorites. Our very own Mr. Longarino, Mrs. Kimbark, and Ms. McGuirk are

leading classes this summer! Register Here!

Third Grade Arts in Education Residency: Third graders will learn the Japanese alphabet

and songs as well as complete artistic projects related to the culture of Japan. Motoko

will be with us on June 15th (9:00-1:00) and 16th (12-1:15) INTERESTED REMOTE THIRD

GRADERS SHOULD PLEASE RSVP AT THIS LINK Remote Third Grade Residency

RSVP if you plan to arrive on June 15th at 9:00 (front door drop off)  and on June 16th at

12:00.

You can recognize a special Arlington staff member by

donating to the Arlington Education Foundation

"Give the Gift of Education" program. Visit

www.arlingtonschools.org/aefny

June Events:

Monday, June 14th
Day 2

Flag Day (Wear Red, White and Blue)

Monday, June 21st
Day 1

Kindergarten and 5th Grade  Picnic

Tuesday, June 15th
Day 3

Spirit Club Performances
Mrs. McKeon’s Class Picnic

Tuesday, June 22nd
Day 2

3rd and 4th Grade  Picnic

Wednesday, June 16th
Day 4

Wednesday, June 23rd
Day 3

Thursday, June 17th
Day 5

Thursday, June 24th
Day 4

2nd Grade  Picnic

Friday, June 18th
Day 6

1st Grade  Picnic
Dress in Beach Wear (No Swimsuits)

Friday, June 25th
Day 5

Wear Spirit Wear or Noxon Colors (green/yellow)

Early Dismissal at 11:30  ~ Last Day of School

Saturday, June 19th
ACSD SEPTA’s SUMMER PICNIC

https://arlingtonschools.revtrak.net/tek9.asp?pg=default
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Fh0_4FlrLlKaQoQodivkwPbVBKZPKWknOOQ-unTQUew/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Fh0_4FlrLlKaQoQodivkwPbVBKZPKWknOOQ-unTQUew/edit?usp=sharing
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/vMzGvFO6m191MQaxsPfETg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRimM5aP0QlaHR0cDovL3d3dy5hcmxpbmd0b25zY2hvb2xzLm9yZy9hZWZueVcHc2Nob29sbUIKYLHamrdgWjVDN1ISa211cnJheUBhY3Nkbnkub3JnWAQAAAAB


COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT



PTA Corner
“Friends are the sunshine of life. Be someone’s sunshine today!” John Hay

Member Hub: Givebacks Program: Fundraiser w/ PTA getting up to 20% donated back! Go to our
eStore MemberHub shop, save, and support Have an Idea - Local Businesses can be added to the
Giveback Program- Please contact Patrick Bell with any questions or suggestions.

Remember that AMAZON SMILE and BOX TOPS are EASY ways to support our school over the
summer!

Please help us make our PTA be the best it can be!
Please complete the Google Form HERE by June 30th.

Thank you for all your help and support in making this a great year for our children!
Cristine Blake, Patrick Bell, Monica Belvedere, Carol Daly, and Amanda Wood

https://noxonroadpta.memberhub.store/store
https://forms.gle/ECpMkx5ogrFCvYkG6



